Alberta Beach

Box 278 ¢ Alberta Beach ¢ Alberta ¢ TOE OAQ
Telephone: 780-924-3181  Fax: 780-924-3313

Notice
Garage\Yard Sales

Alberta Beach requests that all residents comply with Public Health Orders during COVID-19.
Garage Sales are a non-essential service and therefore are prohibited.

We recognize this will be disappointing news for many of our residents; however, the health and
safety of our citizens is our top priority, and we must all do our part to keep our community
healthy and well.

With the current public health orders in place, it would be challenging to ensure everyone’s safety
as garage sales can encourage public gatherings without room for appropriate physical
distancing.

Additionally, garage sales typically deal with cash and item handling. Because sanitizer use and
disinfecting protocols cannot be monitored easily in this environment, they provide an
opportunity for the virus to spread through surface transfer.

Garage sale goers also often go to multiple sales in various communities, which can put
themselves and others at unnecessary risk.

All complaints for non-compliance with the Public Health orders must be filed with Alberta Public
Health Inspectors online or you can also call 1-833-415-9179 to submit a complaint by leaving a
message when prompted.

Thank you for your understanding. We appreciate your continued support and cooperation as
we all work together to keep our community safe and welil.
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